
February 10, 2010 Special Meeting 

Special Meeting of Garfield Town Board  
Wednesday, February 10, 2010 – 6:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
 
A special meeting of the town board of the Town of Garfield was called to 
order by Chairman Steve Dickinsen, at 6:35 p.m., on Wednesday, February 
10, 2010 at the Garfield Town Hall, concerning the purchase of land from 
Carl Peterson. Full board present. Meeting notice verified. Report from Steve 
Dickinsen is that we will have paperwork available at the March meeting. 
Carl Peterson would like the surveyor to look at it and is deciding on amount 
of land to sell. Motion to adjourn and continue discussion at a special 
meeting prior to the March meeting made by Lamoine Hanson, seconded by 
Bob Rindahl. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned.  
/s/ Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 

 


